
Rainhouse’s Ongoing
Collaboration at the Sidney
Breakfast Club: The Next Horizon

At every Sidney Breakfast Club meeting, Rainhouse is a
prominent name. Our commitment to collaboration and
innovation has made us a consistent topic of discussion,
showcasing our dedication to advancing technology and
fostering connections with fellow businesses.

As always, Rainhouse is eager to collaborate with new
businesses. Our presence at the SBC meetings reflects our
commitment to being at the forefront of technological
advancements and creating meaningful partnerships within
our community. We look forward to the future and the
exciting possibilities of new partnerships and
collaborations that the Sidney Breakfast Club could bring.

Although the SBC was
originally organized by the

dedicated Bill Cooke,
Rainhouse would like to
extend special shout-out

to John Juricic, the
current chairperson of the
SBC and owner of Harbour

Digital Media. John's
volunteer efforts in
running the SBC are

commendable and his
unwavering commitment
keeps the SBC thriving.

We truly appreciate all of
his efforts. 

Thank you, John!

A Salute to 
John Juricic


